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Hello, 

 

I hope you are well. I’m writing to request your assistance in spreading the word 

about an exciting opportunity for local youth. The YouthBuild Program is holding 

open enrollment for the remainder of this month, and we have the capacity to enroll 

30 students. 

 

This program is designed for young people between the ages of 16-24 who are 

looking to: 

 

• Earn their GED if they did not complete high school 

• Learn construction skills and earn certifications 

• Receive support with career readiness, job placement, and removing barriers to 

success 

• Access hands-on training, financial literacy, college readiness, and more 

 

Program Activities includes engaging activities such as job shadowing, mentorship, 

and supportive services, all of which aim to build a positive impact on the 

community. Orientation sessions are held every Tuesday at 9:00 AM at the Frank 

Campbell Community Center, located at 312 S. Merriman St., Peoria, IL. 

 

I have attached the flyer for your review, which provides additional details. Please 

help us share this information within your networks to reach as many eligible youth 

as possible. 

 

Thank you for your time and support. If you have any questions or require further 

information, feel free to contact Mr. Jerry (Case Manager) (309) 208-0369 or (Mr. 

Wright) (309) 222-4947 

 


